May 7, 2019

In honor of Public Service Recognition Week, selected State employees were honored for their
exemplary work at the annual State of Vermont PSRW luncheon yesterday.

Team DAIL’s own Teresa Nelson, with our Adult Services Division, was among those honored at
this year’s awards ceremony. With passion and commitment, Teresa helps older Vermonters
with the most complex needs find wrap-around housing and care services. These people
would often otherwise be “stuck” (at a higher cost to the State) in a hospital, nursing facility or
correctional facility. Teresa also used her creative skills to develop (with her videographer son)
an educational video highlighting the Vermonters that she and her team have assisted, while
promoting the Adult Family Care shared living option.

(Pictured here receiving her award, and also with her supervisor Deb Coutu)




